
 

   
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 06/08/2017 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO17-004 

SUBJECT:  Blank Certificate of Titles Stolen from Puerto Rico 

 
Overview: 
 

The department has been notified by the Miami-Dade Police Department of the theft of one 
case (1,100) of blank certificate of titles from Puerto Rico.  Two of the stolen title blanks have 
been converted to Florida titles. 
 

Details: 
 
On March 16, 2017, a case of blank certificate of titles (1,100) were stolen from a government 
public building in Puerto Rico.  The certificate of titles contains the number range 13334601 
through 13335700.   
 
Two of the blank certificate of titles have been presented at an office in Miami- Dade County 
and were successfully processed into Florida titles. 
 
If one of the stolen certificate of titles is presented in your office, please follow the instructions 
for suspected title fraud as shown in Motor Vehicle Procedure TL-56, page TL-56-02. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 
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